SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
November 5, 1969
All members present at Lloyd Ofstedal’s office except LaVoi.
The board met with Polk County Board in regard to joining Minnesota Water Resources and
Water Shed District. It was the decision of Co. Board that we stay independent and not join the Water
Shed District.
Secretary was instructed to write St. Paul Corp. of Engineers about decision on washout on

Bridge No. 8 and also on Co. Bridge No. 16 and east approximately 1 % miles toward Drop Structure No.

Meeting adjourned.

Harold W. Olson, Secretary



